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Washington, o.c. 20505 

3 October 2002 

Ms. Maria Garcia 
KVEA, Channel 52, Telemundo 
1139 Grand Central Avenue 
Glendale, CA 91201 
Dear Ms. Garcia: 

Your letter of 12 September 2002 requesting records under the 
provisions of the Freedom of Information Act has been received in the office of 
the Information and Privacy Coordinator. Our analysts will review your 
request, and we Will be in touch With you to advise you of any problems We 
have encountered or whether we can search for records without any additional 
information. 

Your request has been assigned Reference No. F-2002-01542 for 
identification purposes. 

Sincerely, 

/W1?/* 
Kathryn I. Dyer 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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